

Dear parent/carer

As you may be aware, on 18 February, the WA Government announced further public health and social measures to come into effect at 6.00am on Monday 21 February, details at <u>wa.gov.au</u>.

This includes the requirement for masks to be worn indoors all across WA.

That means the following for our school:

- All staff and secondary students, unless exempt, will need to wear masks indoors, including getting to school by bus or rideshare.
- Primary students are not required to wear a mask however you can choose for your child to wear a mask indoors and that is encouraged.

Students are expected to bring a mask and we will have spare masks if students arrive without one.

You might want to let your child know that they will see staff wearing masks and that teachers may take their mask off when teaching. Our staff will explain to our students the importance of wearing a mask.

I want to assure you that the health and safety of our students and staff is our top priority and we will continue to follow the latest WA Health advice at www.gov.au.

Thank you to all students and parents for your understanding and support during these times.

If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact the school on 99478888

Marcus Gianatti PRINCIPAL

20th February 2022

